
June 22, 2022 
 
Dear Students, 
 
 

Executive Vice-President for Education 
 
 

Capacity Limit on the Classrooms 
 
 
In accordance with the "Policy for Conducting Classes in 2022 AY" (hereinafter 
referred to as "Conducting Policy"), the University has been conducting classes by 
spacing students approximately 1 meter apart when classrooms are occupied. 
 
We are pleased to inform that we have revised part of the Conducting Policy so that 
the maximum capacity of the classroom can be flexible as long as the carbon dioxide 
concentration in the classroom is within the standard range required by the School 
Environmental Health Standard by increasing the ventilation of the classrooms and 
ensuring the classes do not involve conversation. 
 
We will continue to take measures to prevent the COVID-19 infection and to ensure 
students' opportunities to study, and we would like to ask for your understanding 
and cooperation in this matter. 
 
 


